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EX E CUTIVE DEPART M E;NT 

~.htb llf ~nu.th 11htltnht 
PETER NORBECK, GOV E RNOR 

PIERRE 

Hon. E . E . Smith, 
625 Life Building, 
vli nneapol is, Minn . , 

Iviy dear Friend : 

October 18, 1920. 

Thanks for your good letter of October 12th. 

I have been out in the campaign much of the time and find 

the situation fairly satisfactory, at least we have no 

cause for positive alarm . Just now we are having consider-

able talk as to what the Stalwarts ar going to do. It 

looks as if Cherry, ~e Democratic nominee, will be the 

third man in the race. l. wish I had more time to write 

you but may be able to iater . 

Yours very truly, 

Vlt 
Governor . 




